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york@iposolutions.online

From: Tim Ross <T.Ross@oneill-associates.co.uk>
Sent: 31 August 2023 11:09
To: york@iposolutions.online
Cc: Janet O'Neill
Subject: CONSULTATION RESPONSE - York Local Plan Modifications - Askham Bryan College 

EX/CYC/125

Dear Carole, I write on behalf of Askham Bryan College who we have been representing throughout the local 
plan process and examination.  
 
The College support the proposed amendment EX/CYC/125  to the green belt boundary and Education 
establishment designation in relation to the its campus in Askham Bryan for the reasons set out in previous 
representations (respondent reference 613) and statement of common ground, references  EX/SoCG/25, 
EX/CYC/66g, HS/P3/M2/U&C/6, HS/P3/M3/SH/4 and PMM31 – MM ID ref 974. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Tim Ross| 07985 496222 
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